
 

April 8, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Scott Schwab, Chairperson 

House Committee on Insurance 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Schwab: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2204 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2204 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2204 would create the Claim Information Reporting Act.  The bill would require 

health insurance issuers to provide within 21 days after a written request from a plan, plan 

sponsor or plan administrator a claim information report.  The bill includes definitions for terms 

and details how the report can be delivered or made available, the information required in the 

report, and how additional information may be requested.  The bill would also provide for short-

term medical plans. 

 

 The Kansas Insurance Department states that passage of HB 2204 would have no fiscal 

effect on state revenues or expenditures. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Aaron Dunkel, Health & Environment 

 Glenda Haverkamp, Insurance  


